
 
NEW! 309th Attorney Fee Voucher Policy – May 1, 2017 
 
 
As of May 1, 2017, the 309th Family Court will no longer accept e-filed 
attorney vouchers.  Please begin filing paper versions of the attorney 
vouchers no later than May 1, 2017.  You may begin submitting the paper 
vouchers immediately, but be aware of the fact that the district clerks in my 
court have been notified to not accept e-filed vouchers beginning May 1.  
  
In order to avoid any duplication or confusion, DO NOT e-file and submit a 
paper version for filing.  If you do so, your payments and those of others will 
be delayed in processing of payment. 
  
 

  
Thank You, 
  
Judge Dean 

309th Family Court  


